
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Three new Spanish language evening classes will begin in January and will be held at BWS. Beginners' 
Spanish will take place on Monday evenings and Improvers' and Intermediate Spanish classes will take 
place on Wednesday evenings. Further details and a registration form can be found on the school website. 
 
Regards 
 
Clare Saunders 
Evening Class Co-Ordinator 

 


